
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Written testimony in favor of HB 2562 
 

Dear Chairman Barker, Vice-Chairman Highland, Ranking Minority Member Ruiz, and members 
of the Federal and State Affairs Committee: 
 
I stand in support of HB 2562, which expands the current audio live-stream to video live-stream. 
This has long been policy I pursued with other legislators, and I am happy to see this policy 
being pursued.  
 
I would urge further discussion with the directors of I.T. and LAS, so that we might be able to 
reduce the fiscal note, while keeping our proceedings accessible to all members of the public.  
 

Stephanie Clayton 
District 19 

 


